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Walthamstow Montessori School

Our Weekly News
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Spring Term 
Fees.


The last instalment of 
the Spring Term Fees 
was due by the 9th 
February. Please 
ensure your payment 
is made. Payments 
chased or made after 
this date will incur a 
£50 Penalty Late Fee 
each week the fees 
remain outstanding. 
Thank you very much.


Wellbeing Day.


On Wednesday, we 
will be holding our 
annual Wellbeing 
Day, a favourite with 
all the children and 
teachers. 


The teachers have 
planned lots of fun 
activities for the 
children, including 
some yoga sessions 
and making some 
healthy and delicious 
fruit kebabs!

WMS NEWSLETTER

Our weekly newsletter is sent 
out every Monday. Look out 

for it in your inbox; it will 
keep you up to date with all 

things WMS!
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HALF TERM


School will close for a week 
on Friday 14th February at 

3pm, but Tea Timers will run 
as usual on that day. 
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HOLIDAY CLUB


Easter Invoices have been 
sent and were due by Friday 
7th February. Please contact 

the office urgently if you 
have not received yours.
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Each week, all the children at WMS have at 

least one lesson outdoors, which we call 

“Out And About’.


Last week, the children at Brookscroft enjoyed 
making birds’ nests, by using tissue paper to 
make rings and then adding twigs and other 
natural findings to build their nests with glue.  


At Penrhyn, the children wore their wellies and 
did lots of boot dipping in mud and then 
stamping on large paper to create some lovely 
prints, which they absolutely loved!


Out And About At WMS.
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Need to contact us?

Here are all the important details 
you need:


To contact the office, dial:

020 8523 2968


Or email:

office@walthamstowmontessori.com 


Don’t forget to follow us on 
Instagram too and look out for 
regular posts of what we are doing. 
(@walthamstowmontessori)


Download a ‘Wow Moment’ form 
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Last week at WMS.


The children enjoyed a sensory mark 
making activity with shaving cream, glitter 
and sticks. They used torches and colour 
reflectors to explore how shadows look in 
different lights. 


The youngest children worked on their 
cutting skills; they also matched colours and 
learned about sizes. They baked their own 
pizzas, making the dough and topping the 
pizzas with tomato puree and cheese. The 
older children made vegan cupcakes. 

 
The children also chatted about ‘p’, the 
sound the of the week, exploring objects 
starting with ‘p’ and painting lots of them 
with pink paint!

 

The older children experimented with 
shaving foam and pipettes full of blue water 
to understand what happens when rain 
clouds are full and produce rain. They all 
chatted about predicting the weather of the 
day and the meaning of the word 
‘meteorology’. 
 
The children at Brookscroft also had lots of 
fun sketching their own Joan Miro inspired 
portraits, exploring shapes and colours.

Book of The Week.


‘Rain’ by Sam Usher. 
Another delightful book 
by Sam Usher about a 
little boy called Sam and 
his grandpa, who decide 
to go on a magical 
adventure in the rain!


  


   





Valentine’s Day.


We have another special 
book this week for 
Valentine’s Day and 
Wellbeing Day. ‘Friends 
Forever’ by Mary Murphy, 
a sweet and uplifting 
story about two adorable 
monkeys who are the best 
of friends.


Free Half Term 
Activities.


Take a look at the free 
activities on offer this half 
term in Waltham Forest, 
including soft play and 
music and movement for 
younger children.

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/stories/free-half-term-activities-waltham-forest
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/stories/free-half-term-activities-waltham-forest
mailto:office@walthamstowmontessori.com
https://www.instagram.com/walthamstowmontessori/?hl=en-gb
http://walthamstowmontessori.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Wow-sheets.pdf
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